
Notice to Westport Customers 

 

To our Westport customers. Please be advised that the February 1st water meter reading will be the 
last one conducted by RSL.  When you receive your water bill in February it will indicate that it is a 
‘FINAL BILL’. This bill is still payable to Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution, and if the account has 
been set up on Pre-Authorized payments, the amount due will be withdrawn from your bank 
account.  Subsequently, RSL will no longer be responsible for the billing of water and sewer for the 
Village of Westport. Also NOTE: effective March1st, 2025 the Westport Village Municipal office will 
no longer be accepting payments for RSL bills or providing related customer service. Payments can 
be made; online through our customer portal by clicking MY ACCOUNT on our website: 
www.rslu.ca, at any major financial institution or by calling our Prescott office at 613-925-3851.  

http://www.rslu.ca/

